
  

 
File:  B/21/04/12 
 
Report 09.574 
 
 
 
Finance, Audit and Risk Committee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 22 September 2009  
 
 
Water Supply financial information 2008/9 
 
Murray Kennedy spoke to the report.   He was asked if the recent earthquake risk information for 
the Wellington region changed the approach to the Stuart Macaskill lakes upgrade.   The 
Committee was informed that it would not as the new information does not change the standard 
required. 
 
The Committee discussed the status of the Water Strategy. 
 
 
Moved  (Cr Glensor/Cr Greig) 
 
That the Committee recommends that Council: 
 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the content of the report. 
 
3. Approves the content in the Water Supply Annual Report. 
 
The motion was CARRIED. 

 


